Miranda Benson2

From: Jesus Barron <barronviper1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 12:28 PM

To: Fred Van Remortel; Mia®); PCD Hearings
Subject: Public Hearing Posters VR-21-014
Attachments: image_50409729.JPG; image_50418945.JPG

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

To El Paso County Public Hearing,

File No: VR-21-014
10015 Calle Bernardo Point, Fountain CO 80817.

Posters have been posted on 21 June 2023 @ 1215 hours in front of driveway and property corner. Hearing
Date 06 July 2023 and 01 August 2023. See attached.












